Tentative
Minutes of the 2001-002 special call meeting of the Birch Run Zoning Board of Appeals
April 9" 2001
The meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM
Present at the meeting were
Chairman David Hinds
Members: David Stewart and Larry Peslak
Absent: Eric Vorwerck, Dean Johnson
Guest included:
Applicant Scott Englehardt
Don Bailer
Variance request 2001-002
The applicant was seeking a variance to build an attached garage at his home in the M-1 zoning district.
David Stewart moved:
“To grant the variance to build a storage building per the specifications within the variance request. ltis
restricted to personal use as long as the current use of the property remains residential"

Larry Peslak seconded.

The motion passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned April 9" 2001 at 7:52 P.M.

These minutes were approved as read on April 23, 2002 by a unanimous vote of the
Birch Run Township Zoning board of appeals.



